
 
MCCC - UB Program 2019 Summer Program Participation Form 

 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
Submit the completed form (front and back) for your student to attend the 2018 Upward Bound Summer Program.  
Current UB Participants  - RETURN THIS FORM BY MAY 17, 2019.  New students (start date April 20, 
2019 or later) may return the form(s) ASAP.  
 

1. Student Information 
 

Name of student: _____________________________________ Name of parent/guardian: __________________________________ 
    Please Print       Please Print  
 

Phone number where parent/guardian can be reached during summer program hours: _____________________________________ 
 

Current mailing address: _______________________________________________________________________________________ 
    Number & Street    City   State  Zip 
 

Student Address for SUMMER TRANSPORTATION - pick up/drop off     
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 Number & Street   City   State/Zip                              Days of Pick up/Drop off 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 Number & Street   City   State/Zip                                             Days of Pick up/Drop off 
 
 

2. Shirt Size for 2019 UB Shirt:  (Circle size needed)          XS         S           M           L          XL           XXL         XXXL 
 

3. UB 2019 Summer Program Excused Absence (must be approved by Dr. Quinn) 

Reason for Student Absence (sport, vacation, Drivers Ed, camp etc.) __________________________________ 
 
Beginning Date: __________________________     Ending Date: _____________________________________ 

Weekly Practice/Activity Schedule:     Mon            Tue             Wed                Thurs.               Friday 
                                              Start Time: 

            End Time:  

More than 4 absences (including excused absences) may harm my eligibility to attend the summer trip. 

Permission to attend the UB Summer Program 
 

I acknowledge that my student’s participation in the MCCC Upward Bound Summer Program and related activities may involve a risk of 
physical injury.  I, as parent/guardian of _________________________________ assume all such risk.  I release and agree to hold 
harmless MCCC, its Board of Trustees, the Upward Bound Program, and employees, students and employees from all claims, actions, 
damages and liabilities for personal injury or damage relating to or arising from any student activity.  MCCC and the Upward Bound 
Program is not responsible for lost or stolen property 

 

I/My student ____________________________________ WILL / WILL NOT (circle one please) be attending the MCCC Upward 
Bound Summer Program. I understand that attendance is required and any excusal from the program, in part or in full, MUST be 
approved by the program director. I also understand that participation in the summer program, among other academic and personal 
requirements, is required to attend the Summer Cultural Trip and the Summer Fellowship Trip.   

    X ______________________________________________     X______________________________________________ 
 Student Signature      Parent/Guardian Signature 

                                                                                                             
Current UB Participants RETURN THIS FORM BY MAY 17, 2019 New students (start date April 27, 
2019 or later) may return the form(s) ASAP.  

  


